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Since I’ve become an eligible voter, I have voted by mail each time. Prior to the 

Almighty Orange Douche in 2020, I cannot recall ever seeing anything written, online 

or on the news regarding voter fraud/election integrity re: voting by mail. Senator D.B. 

Smith has proven himself a loyal supplicant to the Most Infantile Orange One, but he 

is wasting the time of Oregonians with this measure.  


